
CANCELATION NOTICE 
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
SUPPLY OF NEW STANDARDIZED FURNITURE AT NBP THEHRI BRANCH SUKKUR REGION 

SUPPLY OF NEW STANDARDIZED FURNITURE AT NBP KHAJORE MANDI BRANCH SUKKUR REGION 

SUPPLY OF NEW STANDARDIZED FURNITURE AT NBP RD-42000 PULL BRANCH BAHAWALPUR REGION 

 
All concerned are informed that our Invitation for Expression of Interest issued for 
“Supply of new standardized furniture” posted on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-09/11/2018-
1) and PPRA’s website on 11-09-2018 be treated as cancelled. New advertisement will 
be announced separately.   

This advertisement is available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
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